
Welcome to 2021-22 Orchestra Parents & Students! 

 

My name is Jennifer Natchus and I am your JCHS Orchestra VP in charge of Hospitality!   

 

My son, Austin, is a rising sophomore this year and plays double bass!  I am so thrilled to 

(again) be a part of this fabulous organization and I look forward to serving you all this year! 

 

It is always with great anticipation that everyone looks forward to the Annual Orchestra 

Potluck Dinner which allows parents and students alike to not only meet each other, but also 

to find out about what exciting events are coming up for Orchestra this year. 

 

This year's Potluck Dinner is on Tuesday, August 17th from 6:30 to 8:30 PM.  We ask that 

each family bring a MAIN or SIDE dish to share.  Note:  A sundae bar will provided for 

dessert.  Water, tea and soft drinks will also be provided. 

 

Please RSVP to me (Jennifer Natchus) at jnatchus2002@yahoo.com by Friday, August 13th 

indicating what you will be bringing and how many family members will be attending. 

 

For additional information as well as the Potluck Dinner invitation, please see the JCHS 

orchestra website at Johns Creek High School Orchestra – Tradition of Excellence  
 

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.johnscreekorchestra.com%2F&data=04%7C01%7Ckimy%40fultonschools.org%7C5324ecfee1f847e3be2508d95790d70f%7C0cdcb19881694b70ba9fda7e3ba700c2%7C1%7C0%7C637637101856487944%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=fYMh%2F2gInAGEix9oHBuvW1ZvJ3DffW0ecgvba3IIseI%3D&reserved=0

